On Monday, July 19, we will be voting on members of our new Executive Board. We voted for one of the Co-President positions as well as Treasurer at the June meeting. Below you will find a list of CVQ members who have expressed an interest in various positions for the 2021-2022 CVQ Executive Board and Auxiliary Committees. We need to vote for every position/person in red. As you can see there are many positions that are totally open, and most can certainly be held by more than one person. Auxiliary Committee positions are also very important. Please contact Julie Snow at 805-857-0670, jul_snow@hotmail.com to let her know what position you are interested in so that your guild can continue and become even more wonderful!

CONEJO VALLEY QUILTERS	
JULY 2021-JUNE 2022 BOARD NOMINEE SLATE	
POSITION	NAME
OFFICERS of the EXECUTIVE BOARD	
Co-President	Monica Sayre
Co-President	OPEN
Treasurer	Judy Heitz
Recording Secretary	Janice Johnson
** need a backup willing to step in for Janice, especially for in-person meetings, since Janice lives in Benecia	OPEN
Programs & Workshops	OPEN
Membership	Barri Breeden, Cynthia Rust
Ways and Means	Kathy Dobner
Activities	OPEN
AUXILIARY COMMITTEES	
Corresponding Secretary	OPEN
Historian	
Hospitality – dormant while virtual	Kathy Habring
Library	Josie Prell, Lynn Jurss
Newsletter – Quarterly	Barri Breeden
Outreach	
Philanthropy***team members needed!	Lisa Shepherd
Publicity	Claudia Pederson
Program Show & Tell	Karen Schwieger-slide show compilation
SCCQG Representative	Peggie Eichhorn
Site Management – fill prior to in-person	OPEN
Social Media – Facebook	Julie Snow
Storage Unit Manager	OPEN
Website	Chris Cole, Vonnie Luce